MEMORANDUM

FROM: H. W. JONES
TO: RONALD CARLSON
RE: KAGEL HEADGATE ON HAWLEY CREEK

I have had recent conversations with personnel from the ASCS
offices in Arco and Salmon on the history of their involvement
with assistance for construction of the headgate on Hawley Creek
for Ray and Nancy Kagel. It appears from their records that Nancy
Kagel first contacted ASCS (Salmon) on March 3, 1994 for an
appointment and then soon after cancelled the appointment. The
next contact appears to be June 30, 1994 when Ray phoned the
Salmon office to file an application for cooperative assistance
on building a headgate. That application was approved by ASCS on
July 28, 1994 and the project completion is listed as June 6,
1895.

The ASCS stated that total cost of the headgate was $1,110 of
which they (ASCS) paid $869 or approximately 75% of the cost. It
seems then that the cost to the Kagels was $241.






